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CONSULTATION ON MID ULSTER DISTRICT COUNCIL LOCAL DEVELOPMENT 

PLAN 2030 - DRAFT PLAN STRATEGY. 

I refer to you letter of 12 March 2020 and Dr Bloomer's letter of 16 July 2020. 

The Department for Communities' comments on the consultation on the Draft Plan 

Strategy for the Mid Ulster District Council Local Development Plan 2030 are set out 

below. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anthony Carleton 
Director of Local Government and Housing Regulation Division 
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